
I object to the Online Infringement of Copyright and the Digital Economy Act 2010 as a 
whole because it is not based on independent evidence or research. Any evidence that is 
presented within the act has been shown to be either biased, from sources that are 
unreliable or that cannot be corroborated. I find it abhorrent that any act of parliament should 
be based on so little fact. An act with so little grounding in reality is unsound and wide open 
to malicious interpretation.  
 
Please see: Gowers Review 2006 and The Hargreaves Report 2011 


